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10th February, 1950,

Dear Sirs,
Motorship "MARBURY"

With reference to the case of this vessel,
I have to inform you that enquiry has been made of the
Liverpool Cffice regariing the plans of screwshaft and
sterngear. In reply the Surveyors state that they
have been advised by Messrs,Crosgsley Bros, that Urawing
No.3/1858A made by Messrs.Bruntons was submitted through
your O0ffice and was approved in your letter of the 13th
June, 1947,

As no trace of these plans can be found in
this Office I shall be glad to recelve your comments,

Yours failthfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee
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